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                                                                                          Friday 16th December 2022  

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Some of you may be aware that we had a bit of an unexpected Christmas present on 

Wednesday and Thursday in the form of an Ungraded inspection from Ofsted at Mundford. I 

was very sad to have missed the carol concert and school lunch at Gooderstone but I’ve 

heard that the children sang beautifully in the school and really enjoyed their lunches.   

On Monday the children did an amazing job of performing the nativity ‘Hey Ewe’. It was 

wonderful to be able to have an audience once again after two years, we have really missed 

celebrating together. Despite having to move the play from the church to the school due to 

freezing temperatures, the children rose to the challenge and delivered a brilliant nativity. 

Thank you to all the staff and children for the hard work that went into the performance and 

thank you to those of you who came to support the children in their performances.  

We have had some good news!!! When you arrive back to school in January you will 

hopefully see our shiny new play equipment. After many delays, it is due to be put in on the 

3rd January. What a great New Year’s treat for the children! 

That just leaves me to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all 

of us at Gooderstone. We look forward to welcoming you all back to school on Wednesday 

4th January 2023.  

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Godbold  

http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/

